From: Jeffrey Moghavem <jeffrey@archwayco.com>

Sent time: 08/20/2020 02:58:01 PM

To: craig.bullock@lacity.org

Cec: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject: Support For Hollywood Center Project
Dear Craig,

My name is Jeff Moghavem and | represent Archway Holdings Corp., the ownership of the building at 1800 Vine Street. | am
writing to express my support of the proposed Hollywood Center project. | was planning on attending the August 26th hearing,
but am afraid my schedule might not permit.

That being said, | found it important to express our support for this project as neighbors and individuals who care about
Hollywood'’s future. The proposed project will bring much needed community space and housing units to the area, further
helping to create the work/live environment we have always wanted to provide to our tenants. Hollywood is a special place
and projects like this continue to make this community one that is exciting and welcoming to all. Thank you for your time and
we hope the city will move this project forward.

Best,

Jeff Moghavem | Vice President

Archway Equities | Broker Lic. 01982822

420 S. Beverly Drive, Suite 260 | Beverly Hills, CA 90212

T 310.276.7600 Ext. 212 | C 310.926.9700 | F 310.362.8983



